James Dahl

I appreciate that there is an opportunity granted to weigh in on draft redistricting maps. My family
and I reside in South Anchorage, and believe that the Weddleton proposal (Map 11) does the best
job in establishing compact, logical districts with boundaries that will be clear and understandable
for voters. I do not support the Allard gerrymander, which seems clearly designed to manipulate
district boundaries for partisan purposes. Thank you.



